
Community Workshop
Land off Shootersway, Berkhamsted

Croudace Homes have a site 
on land off Shootersway, 
Berkhamsted that we are at the 
very early stages of preparing 
a planning application. Before 
commencing work on the 
application, we would like 
to invite you to a community 
workshop to understand the 
needs, wants, challenges and 
opportunities for those living 
in Berkhamsted.

This event will provide an opportunity for all members of the Berkhamsted 
community to speak with us about shaping the outcome of this site, in a way that 
puts community benefits at the heart of any future proposals.

We will have activities for all the family to get involved with.

Following the event we will take time to consider the feedback received and hold 
a public exhibition on plans for the site later on in the year.

Please drop in and speak to us:

Monday 3rd March 3.30pm – 7pm

Northchurch Social Centre, Bell Lane, Northchurch, HP4 3RD

If you’re unable to make the event, we would be happy to hear from you to 
arrange a time to speak separately.  
You can contact us at: info@foundationcommunications.co.uk


